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 Curtin Residents Association Inc.  

ACT Registered Number A05746 
Report from the Committee for 2018 
The officers and committee members in 2018 are 

Chris Johnson  president, newsletter  
Robin Stanton   immediate past president and public officer 
Ann Parkinson  general secretary and membership secretary, newsletter 
Monica Pflaum  treasurer 
Ivan Johnstone 
Glenda Toffolon 

 
Committee Meetings 
The committee has met five times since the 2017 AGM. Most of the committee work has been 
organised around action groups for activities on behalf of the association. We have also worked with 
local organisations with similar interest in development in neighbouring areas: the Woden Valley 
Community Council, Deakin Residents Association, Red Hill Regenerators. 
Submissions and letters 
Theodore St childcare centre 
Revised draft master plan for Curtin Group Centre 
Reconsideration of DA for 44 Curtin Place 
DA for Ayers St/Blyth Place (Radburn area)  
Activities 
Meetings with government 
 ACT Planning Minister Mick Gentleman May 2018 
 Fleur Flannery EPSDD Curtin group April 2018 
Other meetings 
 Nick Haridemos and 44 Curtin Place project team  February 2018 
Newspaper letters and contributions in Canberra Times; radio 2CC & ABC Canberra; WIN TV 
Member newsletters x 8: Jan, Feb, Apr, May, May, July, Sept, Nov (and expect December) 
General meetings for members 
 May 2018: discuss Revised Draft Master Plan for Curtin Group Centre 
 August 2018: discuss Application to reconsider DA for 44 Curtin Place 
Community activities organised 
 Autumn Fair 
 JamFest 
Curtin community activities acknowledged and supported 
Curtin Supper Club (underwritten with startup funding) 
Curtin Garden Group 
School fetes, church stalls 
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We thank the Curtin Neighbourhood Watch team and other volunteers who distribute 
notices of meetings and activities to letterboxes, and paper newsletters to members without email.  
 
 


